
Subject: We're Moving!
Posted by Gary on Thu, 16 May 2013 02:53:04 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Well, The time has come. We are moving from the suburbs of Seattle 98.237.194.32 to the cloud
of Los Angeles http://vintagegruen.org/vgforum/

The move is in progress and should be complete within the next 24 hours.

Sure was fun selecting a forum and putting it together with the help of the forum members. 

Ah just got a note from the Captain who has this announcement to make:

"Ladies and Gentlemen, the fasten seatbelt sign has been turned off. You may get up and roam
around the cabin. Free drinks are available in the rear of the aircraft"

Thanks again for making this all happen! Enjoy the ride!

Gary

Page 1 of 1 ---- Generated from Vintage Gruen

https://vintagegruen.org/vgforum/index.php?t=usrinfo&id=2
https://vintagegruen.org/vgforum/index.php?t=rview&th=60&goto=231#msg_231
https://vintagegruen.org/vgforum/index.php?t=post&reply_to=231
https://vintagegruen.org/vgforum/index.php

